
Who Am I? 

My name is Michelle Blake. In the fall, I will be a junior at North Dakota State University. I am currently pursuing a 

Bachelor of    Science in Nursing degree. With my nursing degree, I would love to someday work in a pediatric on-

cology unit. I grew up going to Faith Lutheran Church. Throughout my high school years, I was given the wonderful 

opportunity to be a part of Faith Lutheran’s youth group and go on five different mission trips through our church.  

Why am I excited for this summer position? 

The mission trip experiences are where I found my passion to    serve and care for others. I loved worshiping and 

serving alongside other amazing FLY members. I am very excited that I now have the opportunity to be a mentor to 

the youth and children, helping them grow as individuals and grow in their relationship with Jesus. This summer, I 

am looking forward to building lasting relationships with the youth, my co-workers and the community. This church 

holds a very special place in my heart. For this reason, I am passionate about making the youth and children’s experi-

ence at Faith Lutheran church as positive and uplifting as my own experience growing up in this church community 

has been. Thank you for making this summer internship opportunity possible for me! I am excited to be a part of your 

summer staff and see the ways God will be working throughout our church this summer! 

Who Am I? 

My name is Sarah Kuball and I am 19 years old. I am a 2015 graduate of Hutchinson High School and I recently fin-

ished my first year at Concordia College in Moorhead, where I am double majoring in psychology and social work. I 

am involved in cross country, track and multiple clubs on campus. I am happy to be home for the summer to spend 

time with my family two dogs, and friends.  

Why am I excited to intern at Faith? 

While in high school, I was involved in youth group at Faith and got to  

know many of the staff and youth. I was a part of two summer mission trips with FLY.  Both of these experiences 

helped strengthen my faith. I have  

volunteered at Club 218 for the past three summers and absolutely fell in love with the kids. Club 218   is an amazing 

program and I feel very lucky  

to be able to work with both the kids of Club 218 and Vacation Bible School and getting to know the kids on a deeper 

level. I am very excited to be a part of a program that has been so influential in my life and I feel this fit will be a 

good fit for both Faith Lutheran and my personal interests.  
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